
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• South Lake Tahoe is having a meeting about
the Harrison Avenue project on April 24 from
6-8pm at the senior center.

• Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce is hosting a
Health and Wellness Roundtable on April 30 at noon at the
agency’s conference room in Stateline. Bring lunch, dessert
and beverages will be provided. The event is free.

•  Five  Pleasant  Valley  wineries  (Auriga,  Holly’s  Hill,
Miraflores,  Narrow  Gate,  Sierra  Vista)  will  host  Rocks  &
Rhones on May 24-25 from 11am-4pm. Tickets are $30 before May
1, $35 after that or $40 at the door. For more info, go
online.

•  Tahoe  Mountain  Sports  contributed  more  than  $10,000  to
multiple local nonprofits in 2013.

• Rob Weizer is now the head golf pro at Tahoe Donner Golf
Course.
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